
 
 

 

Dear Incoming 9th Grade Parents and Students, 
 

Despite the challenges of the last two years our Westlake FTC robotics teams 
continue to excel, with all three teams winning awards at the regional competition 
this weekend. Every team member has had the opportunity to learn something 
new: programming, manufacturing, CAD designing, 3D printing, laser cutting, game 
strategy, how to work within a team, and how to coordinate among teams, all in a 
gracious professional manner.  
 

If you are interested in joining FTC robotics next year, summer activities, or would 
simply like to learn more, please register at the link below so you will continue to 
receive the most current information regarding procedures for summer activities 
and next year’s team(s) tryouts. 
   https://forms.gle/En9n34e4KWTrhbMh7 

 

Thank you and best wishes, 
WESTLAKE FTC  
 

Questions: Paul Roush at westlakeftc@gmail.com 
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